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WONCA Regional Presidents
WONCA Working Party Chairs






25th September 2017

Dear colleagues

BIDS FOR DISCRETIONARY FUNDING

Having reviewed the budget proposals for 2018, the Honorary Treasurer and I are pleased to tell you that we have been able to maintain a Discretionary Budget of $20,000 for 2018.  This means that any WONCA Working Party or  Region can bid for additional funding from WONCA World, to supplement the budget allocation already made.  

There are two additional pieces of information which might help in your deliberations:

1. All budgets were cut slightly for 2017, and I notified you of this earlier in the year.  I’m pleased to say that those cuts will be restored for 2018, Executive permitting, so that all WPs will again receive $2,000 for the biennium, whilst regions will have $1,000 each restored to their budgets.

2. Any bid for additional funding will be subject to a maximum of $4,000, unless in very exceptional circumstances, so that at least five (and hopefully more) bids can be agreed.

The application form for bids from discretionary funding is attached.  Please complete this with as much relevant information as you can include – the more relevant details you provide, the better able the assessment committee will be to judge the bid appropriately.

All bids should be received by Friday 20th October at the latest.  Bids will be assessed by a small committee comprising Hon Treasurer, President-Elect and CEO, and they will make their recommendations to Executive, which will meet on 29th and 30th October.  Bidders will be notified soon afterwards about whether or not their bid has been successful.

With best regards
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Dr Garth Manning

Chief Executive Officer

Cc
Professor Job Metsemakers
WONCA Hon Treasurer


Dr Donald Li

WONCA President-Elect


Dr Nongluck Suwisith
WONCA Chief Admin Officer
World Organization of Family Doctors
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